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Ms June Tan
Managing Director
Intellitrain Pte Ltd

3 Raffles Place #07-01
Bharat Building
Singapore 048617

Dear June,

We would like to convey our sincere appreciation to you and your team for the excellent services
provided to us in the organisation of our Conference on Islamic Inheritance held on 5 August
2010.

As soon as you were appointed, you promptly took over the management of the process,
including preparing timelines for us (and you ensured their strict adherence), locating the
outstanding venue at M Hotel, coordinating with our guest speakers, promoting the conference,
attending to the registrations, and followed through with the efficient management of the
finances and reporting. Your thorough attention to details in the implementation process gave us
the confidence to leave these matters in your good hands and to focus our attention to the subject
matter of the Conference,

We were impressed with the dedicated support that you gave us. You discharged your duties in a
responsible and professional manner and showed much consideration in managing our high
expectations.

You will no doubt hear from us when we organise our next Conference.
Yours sincerely

B o R

Arfat Selvam
President
Muslim Financial Planning Association



